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Kris Korfanta

Thank you for the opportunity for input. I would like you to not only adopt the rules to
reduce air pollutant emissions from oil and gas production, but also to strengthen them and
to require them to apply to existing facilities. Having regular leak detection checks would be
an important step as well. Wyoming needs to ensure its air quality is the best it can be. Our
clean air, clean water and open spaces are important to our health, our economy's health,
and to the nation's health.



